
 

Foundation (Prep) 2021 Transition Program 

Transition programs play an essential part in helping pre-school children to become familiar 

with the school setting, teachers, routines, and develop friendships with other students who 

will be in the Foundation (Prep) year with them.  We find the children who attend the 

program grow in confidence and make a smoother transition to Foundation at the beginning 

of the year.  

In Term 4 we will be offering our Transition Program to all children who are enrolled in their 

Foundation year at Rangebank Primary School in 2021.  We recommend that all children 

attend.  The program will run each Thursday morning for four weeks. 

During this time, the children will join our Foundation classes.  They will have a chance to 

tour the school, visit some specialist classes, meet their Grade 6 Buddy for 2021 and take 

part in activities in the classroom. 

          

 

 

 

 

 

Our Foundation Transition Program begins on: 

Thursday 15th October from 9:10am to 10:30am 

The dates for the other sessions are as follows: 

Thursday 22nd October  9:10am – 10:30am 

Thursday 29th October  9:10am – 10:30am 

Thursday 5th November  9:10am – 10:30am 

A Parent Information session will be held on Thursday 5th November at 9.15- 10.15 am 

during the last transition session for the parents of those students enrolled in Foundation 

for 2021.  Important information such as book lists, classroom allocations, class teachers 

and assessment appointments will be handed out. We hope to see you there! 


